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Golden Seven (G7) Bank
No Longer an Accredited Collecting

Agent of PhilHealth

Since August 1, 2008, G7 Bank is no longer our accredited collecting
agent per PhilHealth Collecting Agent (PCA)  Accreditation Committee
Resolution No. 012, series of 2008.

All PhilHealth members who already paid their premium contributions for
the period July 1-31, 2008 in the said bank are advised to submit a copy of
their ME-5 and MI-5 forms to the nearest PhilHealth Regional Office and
Service Offices nationwide for record purposes.

For more information please call:

Treasury Department : (02) 637-5643; (02) 634-0239
PhilHealth Regional Office V : (052) 820-0799; (052) 820-3736
Camarines Sur Service Office : (054) 473-5632; (054) 811-6767
Camarines Norte Service Office : (056) 440-3380
Masbate Service Office : (056) 333-6041
Sorsogon Service Office : (056) 421-5582
Catanduanes Service Office : (052) 811-0724


